
SARAH FAIRBRASS LEGACY SCHOLARSHIP 
We offer four (4) $500 scholarships that are drawn lottery style each year for 
dependents of Local 374 members.  

To qualify you must meet the following requirements: 

• Be a dependent of a current member of Local 374.
• Applied for a post-secondary program.
• Submit an application form.

(This scholarship is for dependents of union members only. Applications for union 
members will not be considered.) 

You must be able to provide proof of registration in the program before funds will be 
disbursed. Funds will be disbursed in September.  

Only email applications will be accepted at this time. 

Please submit completed applications as follows: 

Email:  admin@cupe374.ca  

Subject: Sarah Fairbrass Legacy Scholarship Application 

Deadline:  There will be an application period open every year from May to June. The 
draw date will always be the General Meeting in June, unless otherwise stated. A 
bulletin will always be sent out to notify members that the application period has 
opened.   

Questions:  

Please contact your Unit Vice President or email admin@cupe374.ca. 
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